
more news on the website- click here     

It was unsettling to see the riots that
happened in several areas of the country
following the tragic events in Southport this
summer, and the racist and violent
behaviour of the people who took part. I
understand it will have been especially
disturbing for Canonbury families, as that
behaviour does not match the values we
live by in our school community. 

Altogether, our families have heritage in
Europe, Africa, Asia, Oceania, North and
South America – that’s every continent in
the world except Antarctica! We know that
this diversity is our strength, something
that enriches children’s learning, personal
development and friendships. 

In the curriculum, children learn about and
celebrate cultures from across the world,
they understand that it is right to respect,
connect with and appreciate each other,
and that racism is wrong.  The core of our
vision is that everyone at Canonbury feels
that they belong – and is proud to belong
- in our school community and their home
communities. I immediately think of our
International Food afternoon where our
children and families come together to
share, talk, laugh and play together.

Reflecting on our values and how we live
by them fills me with hope and confidence
that as Canonbury children grow into
young people and then adults, their first
instinct will always be to look for
understanding and connection with others,
and to show kindness, appreciation and
respect.

6th September 2024

Newsletter
Welcome to the new academic year
I hope that all our families have had an
enjoyable summer and a good start to the
school year.  It has been delightful to see the
children come back with renewed energy, happy
to see their friends and get on with school life.

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our
families who are joining Canonbury this year in
Nursery, Reception and throughout the school.

Welcome to your new class: Open morning
for Year 1 to 6 parents 
Wednesday 25th September, 9.00-10.00

Every year we invite parents to a meeting to
share information about  the curriculum,
timetable and class routines. Until now this has
been a presentation by the teachers to parents .
We would like to make this a warmer, more
personable experience,  so we are holding an
open morning where you can take part in an
activity with your child, meet their teachers and
teaching assistants and collect the information
pack. We hope that you will find this a more
rewarding and meaningful event.  It also means
that where there are siblings, parents will be
able to get around all classes in one event.

Open afternoons for Reception parents
(Wednesday 2nd October) and Nursery
parents (Friday 4th October)

Early years open afternoons take place in the
same week during the last hour of the school
day - the team will confirm precise times in the
near future. 

Meanwhile we can look forward to an autumn
term full of learning, school trips and exciting
events.
Patrick

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Year 1 Chestnut - Albie
Year 1 Pear - Tigerlily
Year 2 Beech - Khari
Year 2 Silver Birch - Isabelle 
Year 3 Bay - Chayse
Year 3 Lime - Sky
Year 4 Hawthorn - Maryam
Year 4 London Plane - Zora
Year 5 Hornbeam - Hornbeam
Year 5 Sycamore - Lexie
Year 6 Ash - Macey
Year 6 Oak - Ibrahim

Canonbury 
 Superstars

 Superstar Winners 

This Week

Hi parents/carers of young people at Canonbury Primary School. My name is Uma and I have
recently joined Bright Futures, a service offered by Islington Council to support young people
and
their families.
Is your young person…

-struggling academically?

-facing anxieties around attending school?

-struggling with morning routines and arriving late for school?

-presenting challenging behaviour at home?

I will be at the school gate every Thursday morning at 8:45am to have a friendly chat about
what we
offer. I can signpost you to other services, offer information, advice, and guidance, book a
meeting
with you and the school, and offer you a safe space to discuss what might be going on.
I know it can feel overwhelming and daunting at times to reach out, but no struggle is too small-
we all need a little help sometimes

Early Reading
coffee morning for

Year 1 parents

Wednesday 11th September 
9.10-9.40am

Join us to find out how we
teach reading in Year 1

 
All whilst enjoying some

coffee and biscuits



Year 1 - Parents & Carers - Early Reading Coffee Morning: Wednesday 11th September - 9.10-09:40am

Years 1 to 6 Parents & Carers -  Welcome Open Morning: Wednesday 25th September 9.00-10.00am

Reception - Parents & Carers -  Welcome Open Afternoon: Wednesday 2nd October - 2.30-3.30pm

Nursery - Parents & Carers - Welcome Open Afternoon: Friday 4th  October - 2.30-3.30pm

Year 6 - Gunnersbury Park Museum - Victorian School: Wednesday 2nd October - packed lunch

Year 3 - London Transport Museum - Covent Garden: Wednesday 9th October - packed lunch

School Photos (Individual & siblings in school): Wednesday 16th October

Autumn Half Term: Monday 27th October - Friday 1st November 2024

Year 6 - Museum of London Docklands: Tuesday 12th November - packed lunch

Year 6 - LSO Schools Concert - Barbican: Thursday 14th November

Year 2 - LSO Schools Concert - Barbican: Monday 9th December

Christmas Concert: Years 1-6 - Union Chapel: Tuesday 10th December 11.15am- 12.30pm

Last Day of Autumn Term - Friday 20th December 2024

PTA Dates

Fireworks Night - Thursday 7th November 

Christmas Fair - Saturday 7th December (tbc)

Key Dates for your Diary

Islington Fire Station Open
Day 

Raising Funds for Macmillan Cancer
Research 

Come and see the fire engines 
The fire dog may be on site 

Many other stalls and entertainment 

11:00 am 21st September 2024 
@

Islington Fire Station, Upper St, N1 2TZ 







Everyone needs a little
help sometimes
We know that being a parent is not always easy and that all
families need support at some stage as children grow up

Bright Futures works with families 
who have children 5-19
We will work with you and your 
family to help you make lasting 
positive change and get the 
most out of family life

‘Things right now 
are good. There
have been quite a
few challenges, but 
I feel stronger and
more capable than I
have for a while.’
- Bright Futures parent










